STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. 8.W., P.O. Box 47250 * Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 » TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PG-110042

February 10, 2012

Sue McLain

Senior Vice President Operations
Puget Sound Energy

PO Box 90868 M/S PSE-12N
Bellevue, WA 98009-0868

Dear Ms. McLain:

RE: 2011 Standard Natural Gas Inspection — Thurston/Lewis County

We are in receipt of your letter dated February 3, 2012, addressing the findings of our inspection
conducted at the Puget Sound Energy (PSE), Thurston/Lewis County facilities from November 8
- December 2, 2011.

We accept PSE’s additional supporting documentation provided in the response letter to clear the
probable violation of WAC 480-93-110(5)(b) and PSE’s commitment to continue the bi-annual
leak survey of the Capitol and Legion Way casing and any other casings in PSE’s system that
have been confirmed to have shorted conditions. Docket PG-110042 will be closed as of
February 10, 2012.

Please refer to the above docket number in any future correspondence regarding this inspection.
If you have any questions or need any further assistance, please contact Dave Cullom at (360)
664-1141. '

Thank you for your cooperation and interest in pipeline safety.
Sincerely,

//

David D. Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director

cc. Carol Wallace, Director, Gas Operations
Cathy Koch, Director, Compliance
Duane A. Henderson, Manager, Gas System Integrity
Cheryl McGrath, Manager, Gas Compliance and Regulatory Audit



